

Dear Fellow Members of the MassArt Community,

As Co-Chairs of the Provost Search Committee, we wanted to update you on the progress of the ongoing search.

Since last fall, the Search Committee has been hard at work, both helping to recruit candidates and reviewing their credentials. We have been encouraged with the response so far and can report that we have a diverse and qualified pool of candidates.

The Search Committee will soon begin the confidential interviewing phase of the search. After due diligence, including referencing, we are on track to invite the finalists by early April, at which point all members of the MassArt community will have opportunities to meet with them.

We appreciate your understanding of the importance of confidentiality to attract and retain strong candidates in the search. Let us know if you have any guestions or comments.

Steve Tourlentes

Soon-Mi Yoo